ADDENDUM NO. 3

DATE: September 8, 2017

TO: All Potential Bidders

FROM: Julie Smith Maxwell, Procurement Specialist

SUBIJECT: Addendum No. 3 - Janitorial Services Recreational Centers
BIDS TO BE OPENED: September 22, 2017, at 11:00:00 a.m. Eastern Time

This addendum is being published to respond to questions asked by potential bidders regarding
the above-referenced Invitation to Bid. This addendum becomes a part of the Contract
Document and modifies the original specifications as noted.

Question 1: Does whether the floors are sealed make a ditference in the method or product
when cleaning floors?

Response: No. It will be the same whether they are sealed or not.
Question 2: Can you park on the grass to haul equipment?

Response: As a general rule, no. There may be specific locations where this would be
permissible; however, a vendor would need to request prior approval.

Question 3: Does the City maintain a record of usage for the Centers?
Response: No. There is no record.

Question 4: Has the City updated the dispensers? Are they different or all uniform?
Response: Yes. The City has upgraded soap, toilet paper, and paper towel dispensers.

They are uniform. There are bulk dispensers in a couple recreation centers, but they will be
replaced to match. There will be no bulk soap involved in this contract,
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